
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Saturday, December 31, 2022 9:13 AM 
To: Peggy Hoogestraat  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty 
Subject: RE: [EXT] Decision to be made at Jan 5th Commission Meeting/HP 22-001 
 
Ms. Hoogestraat, 
 
Thank you for your email.  A decision on the hearing date will be made at the PUC’s January 5 meeting.   
 
By law your comments and my response must be made public and will be placed in the comments 
section of docket HP22-001 on the PUC’s website.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605-773-3201 
 




